
Mohd Shaari (fourth left) and Dr Ferlis (fifth right) with the course participants. 

THIRTY school teachers 
and lecturers of Labuan 
Matriculation College (KML) 
took part in the introductory 
course of Statistical Package 
for Social Science (SPSS) and 
in Basic Analysis for Statistics 
Data. 

The five-day course was 

held from January 19 at the 
college's computer laboratory 
and conducted by UMS lecturer 
in Social Work and Psychology 
School, Dr Ferlis Bullare. 

KML held the course to 
prepare and expose the 
teachers and lecturers to the 
application of statistical data 

analysis in their research 
work. 

Present during the closing 
ceremony of the course and 
to hand over the certificates 
to the participants was KML 
deputy director Hj Mohd 
Shaari Azyze Mohd Salleh 
Azyze. 




